NBR: Invitation to the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 07 May 2020, Nghia Binh Railway Joint Stock Company announced the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

Time to hold the Meeting: 1:00 p.m. on 19 May 2020 (Tuesday)
Place of the Meeting: Hall of the Company, No. 02 Pho Duc Chinh – Le Hong Phong Ward – Quy Nhon City – Binh Dinh Province

The Meeting’s agenda: attached to the invitation letter
· Report of Board of Directors on result of production and business activities in 2019 and production and business operation in 2020;

· Report of Board of Directors on governance and result of activities of Board of Directors;

· Report on audit results, summary financial statement of 2019;

· Report on result of activities of Supervisory Board in 2019;
· Report of Board of Directors submitted to the General Meeting of Shareholders on approval of the issues under the authority of a General Meeting of Shareholders.

For detailed information, shareholders please visit website of the Company at link www.duongsatnghiabinh.vn 

